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SBEA

SANDYFORD BUSINESS ESTATES ASSOCIATION





20th MAY 2009.

On behalf of members, SBEA made a formal Deputation to Dun-Laoghaire Rathdown Council at Council Chambers on Wednesday last May 13th. 

The purpose of the deputation was to outline the damaging affects the planning moratorium is having on Sandyford's wider commercial reputation and the critical need for our Local Authority to remove the planning moratorium, address infrastructural constraints and finalise an Urban Plan for the area. 
Many SBEA members have expressed concern at the lack of urgency being displayed by Council in providing solutions for Sandyford. The moratorium was officially imposed over one year ago in February 2008 and since then Sandyford has remained in a vacuum without any clear time commitment on the part of the Executive as to when the issues will be resolved. 
This vacuum is damaging confidence and fuels an increasingly held perception that Sandyford is "in mothballs".
This perception will widen if positive action is not taken. SBEA is concerned that Sandyford risks losing its prime reputational footing as the location of choice for businesses with a consequent negative affect for jobs and the local economy.                  

SBEA has called on Council to issue a public statement and we will keep members updated.

All local Councillors for the area were invited and we would like to thank those who attended: 

An Cathaoirleach Tom Joyce. 

Councillor Gerry Horkan

Councillor Lettie Mc Carthy 

Councillor Terence Corish 
